Open Letter to Potential New Members (PNMs) of the Panhellenic chapters at the University of Arizona:
Dear Potential New Members, 
It has come to the attention of the Panhellenic Council that there have been disparaging remarks made in PNM GroupMes and other social media platforms that perpetuate false stereotypes about our chapters and do not represent our values as a community. Not only do these remarks go against everything our Panhellenic community has strived to move away from, but they also violate our PNM Code of Conduct.

PNM Code of Conduct point #8 states 
“Potential New Members must be respectful to all sorority women and may not spread rumors or make disparaging remarks about chapters, chapter members, or other Potential New Members. Violation of this rule will result in immediate removal from the Membership Recruitment process”

Part of the registration process involves agreeing to the terms and conditions of the PNM Code of Conduct expectations. If the Panhellenic Council finds that a PNM has violated the Code of Conduct at any point after their registration is complete, the PNM can be removed from the Membership Recruitment process (even if the recruitment process has not even started yet. Yes, this means you could be removed from the process before you even get to the University of Arizona). Making lists in GroupMes, spreading rumors or claiming to know inside information about “tiers” or “rankings” is a violation of PNM Code of Conduct point #8.
 
The Panhellenic Council urges you all to not participate in any group or activity that propagate these false rumors and stereotypes, and to focus instead on being yourself and making decisions about chapters based on what feels right to YOU. The only way you can join the “wrong” chapter is through not paying attention to your own feelings and instead spending too much time listening to what others have to say. Avoid campus gossip, never rule out groups before you meet them, and listen to what your heart has to say as you go through the process.
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As always the Panhellenic Council is here to answer any questions you may have, and we encourage you to contact us with any questions or information regarding Potential New Members violating our Code of Conduct.
 
With Panhellenic Love,

The Panhellenic Executive Council: Ali, Lily, Kubale, Claire, Araceli, Rachel, Sarah & Meredith

The Panhellenic Chapter Presidents:
Alpha Chi Omega: Brooke Blumling, Alpha Delta Pi: Makenna Halleran, Alpha Epsilon Phi: Talia Capozzoli, Alpha Phi: Alyssa Hankins, Chi Omega: Allie Hardy, Delta Delta Delta: Brianna Bosley, Delta Gamma: Ellie Davis, Gamma Phi Beta: Meagan Dries, Kappa Alpha Theta: Brea Cicinelli, Kappa Kappa Gamma: Rachel Tobler, Phi Beta Chi: Julia Calderon, Pi Beta Phi: Stormmy Boettcher, Sigma Kappa: Kayley Schiffler
